
BEST	KEPT	VILLAGE	COMPETITION	2018		
–	calling	for	volunteers!	

	

	
	

In	April	we	will	be	focusing	on	clearing	and	weeding	
gutters	on	the	major	roads;	please	join	us	if	you	can.			
	

Tea	and	coffee	served	to	volunteers	afterwards;	please	bring	
any	equipment	you	have	e.g.	spade,	broom,	crevice	weeder.	
	
Date	 Road	and	meeting	place	
Wednesday	11th	
April	
10am	to	noon	

Meadoway/	Buckingham	Road	
Meet	outside	the	school	10am	

Wednesday	18th	
April		
10am	to	noon	

West	Street	
Meet	outside	Methodist	church	10am	

Wednesday	25th	
April		
10am	to	noon	

Addison	Rd/Vicarage	Lane	
Meet	outside	the	Prince	of	Wales	
10am	

	
If	you	are	able	to	help	please	e-mail	the	Parish	clerk	Rachel	Taylor,	
her	e-mail	address	is:	clerk@steepleclaydonparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 
Thank you 
	
 


